St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage.” Saint John XXl

Mrs. Lori Hodder www.sskschool.org

Principal 732-254-5819
“We can do hard things.”

May 19, 2022

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

We will be having Field Day tomorrow, May 20. Students should come dressed in their gym uniforms, and we will be
having hot dogs and hamburgers for lunch. Please remember to apply all bug repellant/sunscreen at home.
Students can also bring a beach towel because we will be having water games. Only parent volunteers may attend
Field Day, and must stop by the school office for a security check and visitor tag. This is for the safety of all the
students. Thank you in advance for your cooperation. Please see the important dates listed below.

v' May 20 — Field Day
Litany/Benediction 8:00 AM (students only)
MAP Testing ends
v' May 23-25 — 8" Grade Final Exams
v' May 26 — 11:50 AM dismissal
Ascension Thursday Mass 9:00/students only
v" May 27-30 — NO SCHOOL/Memorial Day Weekend
v" May 31 - 8th-Grade Class Trip

We are still collecting for Father Ken's birthday at the end of May. Please send in any donations to the office by May
26.

Finally, thank you for all of your contributions to our St. Stanislaus Kostka Parking Lot Project. Your donations,
volunteer work, and all around generosity are so appreciated. Please see the additional insert in this electronic white
envelope for a detailed breakdown of all funds raised thus far. Updates have also been available in the church bulletin
and on our Go Fund Me page. Our school and parish are truly blessed!

Principal

221 MacArthur Avenue ¢ Sayreville, NJ 08872-1041



Fundraisers 2021-2022 School Year

The parking lot fundraising project started in May 2021. On March 14, 2022, the lot in
the back of the school, where the children play during recess, gym, and field day (also
including other areas of the school lot), was paved. The cost of this project for the
school was $43,500.00. We have raised $34,593.91 with $8,906.09 still owed.
(not included in this total as of this letter - Patriotic Out of Uniform Day proceeds)

Fundraisers towards parking lot project:

To Lot Donation
Falcon Flyby $560.00
Car Show $5,525.50
Flags for Heroes $7,096.55 $905.00 NJ Veterans Memorial Home, Menlo Park
Bake Sale $500.00
Polar Bear Plunge $3,600.00 $400.00 St. Jude Children's Research Hospital

Polar Bear Plunge $601.00

(spirit wear and treats)

Aroogas $175.82

Penny War $3,139.02

$5 Pajama Day $625.00 $100.00 Elijah’s Promise Soup Kitchen, New Brunswick
Canning $1,732.00

Read-A-Thon $1,000.00

Parish & $9,240.00

2 School Families Direct Donations

Bingo Kitchen $327.00

GoFundMe $472.02

Fundraisers with All proceeds to organization:

Sayreville TNR $5 out of uniform day $665.00
Jeans for Troops GIGO Fund $5 out of uniform day $1,310.00
Humanitarian Aid for Ukraine $681.00
Life Choices Christmas gift cards parish and school $1,265.00
Missionary Childhood Association $2,113.00

Updates of money raised throughout the year for fundraisers were put
in Mrs. Hodder’s newsletters, specific letters in the white envelope,
parish bulletin updates, and on the GoFundMe site.

Please contact Lisa Grover |grover@sskschool.org

if you have any questions about the above fundraisers.
Just a friendly reminder, out of uniform days with a fee are optional.
Thank you for your support!
“We can do hard things.”



Students Name:

Mike’s Crumb Cake Factory

New Jersey’s Best Tasting Crumb Cake

Contact Number:

Students Grade:

Full Name & Phone # (if needed) Quantity 8x8
Vanilla Crumb

Total Cost $12 each
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Total Sold: Grand Total of Sales:

Please contact Jean Jackowski with any questions at Jlackowski@sskschool.org

Checks made out to St. Stan’s HSA or Cash is accepted or Venmo with Order at Jean-Jackowski

Orders ae due back to Jean Jackowski C/O Olivia Jackowski grade 2 by Friday May 20t

Order pick up will be Tuesday, May 315t Time & Place TBD




St. Stan’s HSA is a having an 8x8 Vanilla Crumb Cake Sale. These crumb cakes are so delicious
you will want to buy more than one!

Photo’s are actual products from Mike’s Crumb Cake Factory.

Order form is attached.

Checks made out to St. Stan’s HSA or Cash is accepted or Venmo with order at Jean-Jackowski
Orders ae due back to Jean Jackowski C/O Olivia Jackowski grade 2 by Friday May 20t
Order pick up will be May 31 TIme & Place TBD

Please contact Jean Jackowski with any questions at JJackowski@sskschool.org

CLASSIC VANILLA
CRUMB CAKE




AFTERCARE FAMILIES

In preparing for the last few weeks left of school, we are asking families that
utilize the aftercare program to pre-pay for the last couple weeks of school
(May 31 — June 14). This will help ensure billing is paid for upfront. While
we do know that emergencies can come up, if you are a family that doesn’t

utilize the aftercare program normally, you will be sent home with a bill
when you pick up your child. That bill will need to be paid the next day of
school.

For families that pre-pay and don’t use up all of their payment, you will
either be reimbursed for what you didn’t use (non-returning families) or
have a credit towards the next school year (returning families).

May 1-26 billing invoice will go home with your child on Tuesday, May 31"
and must be paid in full no later than Friday, June 3
Please send in pre-payment to the school office for May 31-June 14 no later
than Thursday, May 26". Thank you.



(rder Your Own Yearhook!
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Saint Stanislaus Kostka
School
 Yearbook Order Form
2021-2022 QQ

Please fill out the form below.
Return it, along with your payment, to
school, "Att: Mrs. Zygmund.’

All orders are due by May 25th.
Orders received after this date will
not be guaranteed. Thank you!

P P P Pt Pt P Pt Pt P Pt P P P Pl P P P P P P P P P P P P P P P P P

Child’'s name (Please print):

Child’s grade:

Quantity of books:

Amount enclosed @ $30 each:

Please make checks payable to St. Stanislaus Kostka
School.



BINGO

The kitchen will be open on the
following days for bingo:
Sunday: May 22, June 5, and June 12
Thursday: May 12, May 19, June 2,
June 9, and June 16

If you would be interested in donating baked goods
for a Thursday or a Sunday or a hot dish for.a Sunday,

please contact Liisa Grover Igrover@sskschool.org

Baked Good =1 out of uniform pass
Hot Dish = 2 out of uniform passes

Profits from the kitchen will go fowards
the parking lot improvement project.

Thank you for your support!


mailto:lgrover@sskschool.org

RISE& SHINE!

Breakyast

BENEFITTING THE PARKING LOT PROJECT

TEXAS STYLE FRENCH TOAST-PORK ROLL-PANCAKES
BACON-SAUAGE-EGGS
COFFEE-TEA-JUICE

ADULTS S10
CHILDREN UNDER 12 S5

SUNDAY JUNE 5TH - 8AM-11AM

IN THE SCHOOL CAFETERIA

TICKETS ARE AVAILABLE
IN THE PARISH OFFICE

PARISH OFFICE: (732) 254 - 0212
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ST. STAN'S
POCKETBOOK BINGO &

All proceeds to benefit
$chool Building Improvements

Where: §t. Stan's School
221 Mac Arthur Ave. Sayreville
When: Friday, June 10th (doors open at
5:30PM, bingo at 7:30PM)
Cost: $30 per person includes 12 games
of bingo (3 boards per game),
coffee, tea, & dessert

*The event will feature a 50/50, door prizes, & a variety of tricky
tray raffles. Extra bingo boards can also be purchased.
*All guests are invited to bring their own food and refreshments.

Tickets go on sale May st
Call/text Gina at 732-277-2552

**You must be 18 to enter and participate**
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Mercy Center

Empower - Enrich - Educate

1106 Main Street
Asbury Park, NJ 07712

“We strive to alleviate generational poverty in the Greater Asbury Park area.”

Mercy Center offers programs and services to help children, families,
and individuals overcome burdens and obstacles within an environment
marked by dignity and justice.

Our school will be collecting items needed for Mercy Center.
Collection bins will be located inside the school by the entrances and in the
church lobby. Donations will be accepted until Friday, May 27th.

nonperishable food items
shelf stable milk
cereal
diapers
feminine hygiene products
bottled water
deodorant
toothbrushes
toothpaste

If you have any questions, please email Mrs. Grover
lgrover@sskschool.or
Thank you for your support!
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